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June 21, 2013 
 

 
BY COURIER & RESS 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4 

  
Re: Board File No. EB-2013-0147 

Confidentiality request re: Dion Durrell Actuarial Report 
  

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

On June 21, 2013, Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. (“KWHI”) files its Cost of Service 
application for rates effective January 1, 2014. The attached filing was updated to be filed using 
CGAAP as the accounting standard used throughout the application and replaces the version filed 
May 17, 2013 using MIFRS.  

 
KWHI is proposing to file the report issued by Dion Durrell & Associates Inc. in 

confidence pursuant to the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings.  Dion Durrell & 
Associates Inc. has requested that this document be kept confidential from the public record but to 
be available for viewing by the Board, Board staff and registered Intervenors to this application.  
Dion Durrell & Associates Inc. states that there may be proprietary information in the report (and 
documents submitted) and that it does not want the valuation results (including its report and 
other documents) to be used for any purpose other than those disclosed in its correspondence.  
KWHI further notes that Dion Durrell & Associates is a consulting firm engaged in competitive 
business and that public disclosure of its methodologies could disadvantage them in the 
marketplace. 
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In order to accommodate Dion Durrell’s request, KWHI is submitting a revised version of 

its application with the report mentioned above redacted from the original.   KWHI requests that 
the redacted version replace the version currently available on the OEB’s website.   

     
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
  Original Signed By: 
 
       Margaret Nanninga, MBA, CGA   

      Vice-President Finance 
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